
Village of Cohocton 
Public Hearing 

 
 

 

Please take notice that the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees will 
be holding a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 20, 2024 at 
7:00 pm before our regular scheduled meeting in the Village Office, 
17 South Main Street, Cohocton. Said meeting is for the purpose of 
discussing A Local Law Enacting a Property Tax Exemption for 
Volunteer Firefighters & Ambulance Worker and updating the 
Comprehensive Plan. 
 
 
 
 
Dated October 22, 2024 
 
Ashley Adams 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 
 


